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“Happy and Successful in Everything we Do!” 

5 October 2022 

Dear Parents 
 

It has been fantastic to see the positive start to the new school year made by all of our pupils.  Can I thank you 

as parents for your continued support and say how very much I have enjoyed meeting and speaking to so many 

of you over the past few weeks.  We all share the same ambition for the children of Brookside to be happy and 

successful.  The staff are busy at the moment improving parts of our curriculum which we have identified as 

ripe for further development.  We have a busy schedule of visits and trips going on; we are organising 

residentials for Y4, 5 and 6 at the end of the year (further details to come).  We are delighted to see parents back 

in for our Friday assemblies and Y6 are looking forward to hosting a class assembly in the last week for their 

parents to see what they have been learning this half term (other classes will follow in the months to come).   
 

Harvest Donation Scheme 
 

In the same spirit as the Harvest Festivals of our childhoods, we are looking forward to demonstrating 

Brookside’s commitment to our community and to our values as compassionate citizens as we donate food this 

Harvest to the needy.  If you can, we would ask that each child brings in ONE ITEM of non-perishable 

food any day from tomorrow until the end of half-term.  We will display the donations on the school stage 

then distribute them after the holiday.  Thank you in advance! 
 

Parents’ Evening 
 

We will be holding Parents’ Evening in the first week back after the half-term holiday (we break up for a week 

on Friday 21st October).  You will have the option of coming in personally or having a phone call.  Whichever 

way, please engage with us in the interests of the children.  Please complete, sign and return the slip below. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mr D Orme 

Headteacher 
 
 

Parents’ Evening – Child’s name:_____________________________________________  Class: __________ 
 

Tick one: Tuesday 1st Nov ____           Wednesday 2nd Nov ____         Thursday 3rd Nov ____ 
 

Tick one:   3 – 3:30 ___     3:30 – 4 ___     4 – 4:30   ___     4:30 – 5 ___     5 – 5:30 ___ 
 

Tick one: visit in person ____   phone call & number _______________________________ 
 

Signed (parent/guardian): ____________________________________________ 


